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To:
Subject:

Joe <j bfaj kow@comcast.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 3:46 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stawick,

I am writing in regards to new proposed CFVI rules RIN 3038-AC61 which limits Forex leverage to 10:1.
These rules are an infringement to my personal freedom of choice and Iam strongly opposed to this.
If you are in favor of freedom and liberty of the American people, please reconsider your position and
Stop3038-AC61. Iwill be contacting my congressman and senator in regards to these anti-freedom
regulations.

Sincerely,
Joseph B. Fajkowski
4222 Necker Avenue
Nottingham, Nary~and 21236


